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I am from Alaska and an engineer involved in the energy industry for over 40 years.   I believe it is
unwise to remove the Eklutna power generation facilities.  Although I do enjoy fishing, I do realize
the benefit of having hydropower.   It’s already in place, truely renewable energy, and it is very cost
effective contribution to keeping our power rates low.  It would take 3 Fire Island wind farms to
replace the annual capacity at a much higher costs.  
Please do not remove this resource. 
 
John Lau
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